
 
 

       For additional information: 
www.thenewi64.org 

(314) 524-9191 

 
 

12 - 4 P.M. 
Take a stroll or bike ride on the new highway!   
Access to I-64 will be open at any interchange between Hanley and Kingshighway  
NO ACCESS AT I-170 
 

 - Westbound lanes PEDESTRIANS ONLY 
 - Eastbound lanes BICYCLISTS ONLY (no motorized vehicles) 
 

3 P.M. 
Official I-64 ribbon cutting ceremony &  
unveiling of Jack Buck memorial highway sign  
 

 - Westbound lanes of I-64 between Hampton and Tamm 

Sunday, December 6, 2009 

Activities Open to the Public: 

-PARKING- 
 

St. Louis Community College at Forest Park   
(take Manchester to Macklind to access parking lots) 

Free shuttles to I-64 at Hampton  
11:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m. 

 

Open parking in Forest Park  

The Grand Opening of the New I-64 Project — “Fun on the Freeway!” 
Sunday, December 6, 2009 

-Additional Activities- 

       7:30 A.M. — 10 A.M.  
       Cycling Time Trials 
        Eastbound lanes of I-64  
        From Kingshighway to Hanley 
        Pre-registration required 
        Big Shark Bicycle Company 
         www.bigshark.com or (314) 862-1188 
 
         8 A.M. — 10 A.M.  
        5K Run 
        Westbound lanes of I-64  
        From west of Tamm to west of Big Bend 
        Pre-registration required 
        St. Louis Track Club 
         www.stlouistrackclub.com or (314) 781-3926 
 
        8 A.M.  — 4 PM.   
        FOOD DRIVE 
        Every interchange and virtual drive online 
        Operation Food Search 
         Donate Online or call (314) 726-5355 
 

http://vad.aidmatrix.org/vadxml.cfm?driveid=3826

